
 
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC MEETING – TUES. AUG 10* 

SR 48 Corridor Improvements (WAR-SR 48-7.01, PID 112909) 
 

*Informal Open House format between 5pm – 7pm at the Hamilton Twp Administration Building 

7780 South SR 48, Hamilton Township, Ohio 

Please also see www.WCEO.us for additional information and future updates. 

PROJECT INFORMATION 
The intent for this project is to improve safety, 
ease congestion, accommodate existing and 
future traffic and travel demand, and improve 
sidewalk connectivity. This will be done by 
widening SR 48 from Saddle Creek/Ridgeview 
Lanes to Willow Pond Boulevard to a consistent 
five-lane roadway with two through travel 
lanes in each direction and a center turn lane. 
US 22/3 will be improved to add capacity to the SR 
48 intersection with additional turn lanes.  The 
project also includes the addition of sidewalk along 
developed SR 48 properties located between US 
22/3 and Saddle Creek/Ridgeview Lanes.  All four 
signalized intersections within the project limits will 
be replaced to accommodate the additional 
roadway widening. 

During construction, a minimum of one lane of 
traffic in each direction will stay open and business 
access will be maintained. 

Comments for this project will be accepted 
through August 31, 2021, and may be 
submitted by mail to Warren County TID, 105 
Markey Road, Lebanon, OH 45036; by email at 
David.Mick@co.warren.oh.us or by phone at 
513-695-3308. 

Concept plans will be available on the Warren 
County Engineer’s website following the 
meeting. 

PROPOSED PROJECT SCHEDULE 
 July 2021 – Complete Environmental Documentation 
 October 2021 – Begin Right-of-Way Acquisition 
 August 2022 – Final Plans Complete 
 January 2023 – Project Awarded 
 Spring 2023 – Begin Construction 
 Fall 2024 – End Construction 
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